
 

NOTICE 

The Management of Zanzibar University informs the 

Zanzibar university community that there will be a 

meeting organized by NHIF in collaboration with the ZU. 

The meeting aims to create workers awareness on 

services provided by NHIF. It will be held at Aboud Jumbe 

Hall on Wednesday 10th November 2021, at 12:30 pm. 

You are all requested to attend. 

Thank you  
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